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The Oddballs Foundation 

Unit L3 

Intersect 19 

North Shields 

NE29 7UT                       

                                                                                                                                                     

30th January 2025  

Dear Oddballs Foundation,   

 

We are writing to you enclosing a cheque for £1,500 as a grant from Penguins Against Cancer 

(PAC) to you, specifically to be used for raising of awareness of Testicular Cancer in the UK 

through funding testicular cancer and male health programmes.  This is in addition to the £5,000 

grant we sent you in March 2024.  This grant was proposed by Charlie Beardmore and Dave 

Gush following an approach from Noah Beetge.  It has been made possible by Gabriel Breil and 

Alex Howey both students, who took part London University Student Fight Night Round 5 and 

raised a considerable amount of sponsorship money for PAC.  It was again, by all accounts, a 

great atmosphere in the arena with good spirit shown throughout all contests.     

 

PAC exists to raise cancer awareness, and to provide support to cancer research and treatment, 

as well as to hospices. It has no running or administrative expenses (all costs being met by 

individual PAC Members) and has many students studying at Guy's Hospital (home to the oldest 

Rugby Club in the world) as active supporters.  Please feel free to visit our 

website www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk and let us know what you think. 

  

We would be most grateful if you would write back to us confirming receipt of the grant and 

indicating how it will be spent. Please feel free to send your response as an attachment, via 

email to penguinsagainstcancer@outlook.com,  as we would like to publish it on our website. 

 

We wish you continuing success in the excellent work you are doing. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

                  
     
Charlie Beardmore    Patrick Gush 
President     Vice President 
 

On behalf of the Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 
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